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International Deliberative Advisory Board  
Nasjonalt Folkepanel om bærekraftig forbruk av varer 

 

The Norwegian Citizen’s Assembly on Sustainable Consumption aims to be supported and 

advised by international experts in deliberative democracy and assembly design, to ensure 

the integrity and legitimacy of the process, as well as the possible impact.  

 

The experts are asked to join a International Deliberative Advisory Board for the process, and 

invited to at least three digital meetings in the project period, starting June 2024 and ending 

in February 2025. 

 

The experts will be asked to give input on elements such as design, mandate and remit, and 

whether these abide by the OECD standard - based on their practical as well as  research 

experience and insights. 

 

This input will mainly be given through digital advisory board meetings (estimated 2 hrs per 

meeting), but also with the possibility of being asked to participate in meetings with the 

commissioning body (the Norwegian Ministry for Digitalization and Public Governance).  

 

The board will also be tasked with writing a short statement as the process is concluded. The 

members may write this together, or opt for a minority statement. 

 

 

The following experts have been asked to participate as members of  the advisory board: 

● Signy Vabo, UiO 

● Yves Dejaeghere, Federation for Innovation in Democracy (FIDE) 

● Arild Ohren, NTNU  (confirmed) 

● Lars Tønder, Københavns Universitet  (confirmed) 

● Graham Smith, University of Westminster  (confirmed) 


